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Lynne Bernabei, Esquire
Government Accountability Project

IN RESPONSE REFER1901 Que Street, NW .
Washington, DC 20009 TO FOIA-84-719

Dear Ms. Bernabei:

This is in response to your letter dated August 29, 1984, in which you
requested, pursuant to the Freedom of Information Act (FOIA), all records
related to any Office of Inspector and Auditor (0IA) investigation or
0IA report concerning the Waterford Steam Electric Station, Unit 3.

The OIA has not conducted an investigation and has not authored.any
report concerning Waterford 3; therefore, there are no documents subject
to your request.

Sincerely,

,

f
rt J. M. Felton, Director

- - - Division of Rules and Records .

Office of Administration
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